

INFORMATION MEETING

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 18 ROOM 1200K 3:00 - 3:40 PM

What do you need to do to become a member of Honors Chorus?

- As a student currently enrolled in our HMS music department,
 your child is eligible for Honors Chorus with NO FEE it is a
 component of the chorus curriculum.
- Come with a smile and desire to have fun performing with others. This Chorus performs at our Hammarskjold Winter and Spring Concerts, as well as at the District Choral Festival in February.
- Bring a completed <u>Hammarskjold Permission Slip</u> (with Activity Bus Number on it). Give it to Mr. Gates, HMS Chorus Teacher.